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TO: ABC Chair, Klein and Members of the Board DATE: April 15, 2015 
 

FROM: Cynthia A. Franklin, Director SUBJ: Authorization to arm 

Amanda Bean 
 
 

 
Chair Klein and Members of the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board: 

I am requesting your delegated approval to arm our new ABC Investigator stationed in 

Fairbanks, Amanda Bean,  pursuant to the provisions provided for in 3 AAC 304.505(b). 

Given the very recent date of hire, the Department of Public Safety Commissioner has not 

yet had the chance to give his written concurrence granting peace officer powers for 

Investigator Bean in accordance with the provisions set forth in AS 04.06.110 and AS 

17.38.085. Therefore, I am requesting delegated authority for Investigator Bean to be 

armed contingent upon the approval of the Commissioner of the Department of Public 

Safety. 

Amanda Bean has year and a half of law enforcement experience in Alaska, serving as the 

Police Officer for the City of North Pole. Amanda Bean holds a Basic Police Officer certification 

from the Alaska Police Standards Council. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


